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Senator Lassa:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure it is consistent with your intent.

Note that this draft incorporates language suggested in the drafting instructions that
a provider “has primary responsibility for determining whether an overcharge has
occurred.”  This language seems vague.  What does this language require a provider
to do, or permit a customer not to do?
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